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^\ \^ r rem: bethany.bohmer(S)gmail.com [mailto:bethany.bohmer@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Bethany 
Huffman 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08,2016 12:55 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case #16-0253-GA-BTX 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I live at 2539 Briarcliffe Ave in Pleasant Ridge. One of the pipeline extension routes proposes 
the new line would run about 500 feet from my house. I feel this move would be incredibly 
irresponsible and dangerous. The company next to where the pipeline is proposed is already 
cleaning up the soil because of the dumping that went on there for years. To consider laying this 
highly flammable pipeline is egregiously reckless. I am concerned for my health and safety and 
find it amazing that this route would even be considered. My husband and I just bought our 
home last July and love our quiet little street with nice neighbors. It saddens me to think that I 
may have to consider moving if this happens, and probably take a huge hit on my property value, 
just to ensure that my life, and my husband's life, are protected. 

Bethany Huffman 
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Tiiis i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images appearing a re an 
accura te and complete reproduct ion of a case f i l e 
document del ivered i n the regular course of J^usin^ss* 
y^chnician ^ / ^ ^ ^ Date Proceeeec^UN 0 8 2016 
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